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       Tel: 03457 11 41 41 

18 May 2018 
 
Ref No: SPC1 5m 440y - 7m 000y  
 
 
Dear Neighbour, 
 
ENABLING WORK – Brent Cross Thameslink 

 
I am writing to inform you that Network Rail needs to undertake work near to your property for the Brent 
Cross Thameslink project, part of the Brent Cross Cricklewood regeneration programme. 

This ground clearance includes removal of vegetation and non-native invasive species. There will also 
be some earthworks to level the site to prepare for future construction of the replacement train driver 
accommodation and railway sidings for the new Brent Cross West station. 

We will be active on site between 08:00-18:00 from Wednesday 30 May 2018 with works 
expected to run until end of September 2018. 

To undertake this work, we will be using a variety of equipment that may include chainsaws, flail 
machines, chipping machines and excavators. 

We will also be installing a temporary rail line adjacent to the existing sidings, to remove spoil from site 
and minimise the construction traffic on the local road network. It is anticipated that one train per day 
will be required which will arrive and leave during the daytime.  

The nature of this work and the equipment we use means some disturbance is unavoidable, but we will 
make every effort to minimise any unnecessary noise.  Furthermore, those working on site are briefed 
on working responsibly in the local community. 
 
Network Rail or our representatives will carry out an ecological survey before we start.  Any protected 
species or nesting birds will be identified and appropriate methods of working will be put into place.   

I hope this information is helpful and we apologise in advance for any inconvenience this essential work 
may cause.  However, if you have any additional questions or concerns, please visit 
www.networkrail.co.uk/contact or telephone our 24-Hour National Helpline on 03457 11 41 41. 

Brent Cross Thameslink will deliver a new, additional station with associated infrastructure works to 
provide pedestrian and cycle links across the railway and replace outdated waste and freight facilities. 
For more information, please visit: www.barnet.gov.uk/brentcrossthameslink. 
 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Denise Thompson, Community Relations Manager 

http://www.barnet.gov.uk/brentcross

